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CITY OF PORTLAND 
 

July 2, 1999 

 

Jerry Nadeau 
2301 Congress St. 
Portland, ME  04013  
 

Dear Jerry, 

 
Re: Sewer Connection/2271 Congress St. (238A A005) 

 
Dear Mr. Nadeau,  

 Pursuant to your inquiry, this office contacted Frank Brancely from the Public Works Dept. Engineering Division. 
He advised that the Public Sewer is farther than 200 feet from the above property. That being t he case, a replacement 
subsurface waste disposal system could be installed, if a code compliant HHE-200 form is created and all necessary permits 
are applied for and obtained. I have attached excerpts from Section 24 of the City Code of Ordinances.  

 

Sincerely, 

Mike Nugent--Manager of Inspection Services 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


